
JAGUAR LAND ROVER H081 & N138 FUEL RAIL 
RECALL PARTS RELEASE UPDATE 

 PARTS ALERT 

 NO.: JA18PA-07
PA18RE-01 

09-APR-18 SEC.: RECALL MKT.: CAN / USA 

Jaguar Land Rover North America, LLC 
100 Jaguar Land Rover Way  
Mahwah, NJ 07495 

Please be advised that due to Parts Allocation issues, multiple line orders for Recall N138 were rejected on Friday, 
April 6th, 2018.  

On March 12th, Jaguar Land Rover placed and shipped initial parts allocations to all Retailers with sold units to 
supply available parts urgently. This initial allocation was to be used on customer vehicles ONLY. The initial parts 
order allocations were 30% based on sold Retailer units for both fuel rails and injector kits.  

Due to supply constraints, Retailers were requested to place future orders following the restricted parts order 
guidelines for each brand using the VIN and quantity 1 fuel rail (JDE40127& LR114169) and quantity 4 injector kits 
(T2H33724 & LR105428) per vehicle / per order. Jaguar Land Rover will be temporarily managing restricted parts 
orders until more supply is available to help maintain parts availability for all retailers and customers.  

No calls or emails are required to have orders released. As stock becomes available Jaguar Land Rover will be 
releasing orders from oldest to newest.  

If you have any specific concerns or need additional information, please contact: 

 - Jaguar Rover Parts Helpline at 888-524-3577 > Option 1 

 - Land Rover Parts Helpline at 888-577-8577 > Option 1 > Option 1 

Anne White  
Land Rover Parts Operations Senior Specialist 

David Woods 
Land Rover DFS Parts & Technical Supervisor


